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What a year!  What a journey!  Thank you for all your support, kindness and 
encouragement through my first year as the head of The Pochin School.  I am so 

incredibly proud to be the head of this school and leading it on its exciting journey.

Please have a wonderful summer break - enjoy spending quality time with one 
another and I will look forward to seeing you back in school on Thursday 28th 

August!

To all our Year 6 leavers - I wish you all the very best for the future and every 
happiness for the next stage of your learning journey!  Be bold, be brave, be kind and 

be unapologetically YOU!

Miss Evans

SPORT EVENTS
We have had lots of exciting sporting events taking place over the last half of the 

summer term, including Steel, GB Activ and a visit from a Team GB long-jumper as 
well as our traditional sports day!



SPORTS DAY

Team GB long-jumper Sam 
Khogal ran a circuit and 

together we raised almost 
£1000 for the school!

Well done to all the children for taking part in the school sports day - their were 
some terrific races and a really good spirit! 

Congratulations to Charnwood, our overall winners!

Y5 have also been to Wreake Valley for a sports festival to 
support transition!



TRIPS AND VISITS
Class 1 and 2 have visited the National Space Centre, Class 3 and 4 have visited 

Twycross Zoo and Class 5 have visited The Curve theatre to watch ‘Pig Heart Boy’ as 
well as doing a heart dissection with the science teacher from Roundhill!



FOUNDERS DAY
It is always a difficult decision for our teachers to select children for awards - all of 

them are so wonderful.  

Here are some of those that have really stood out this academic year and received 
awards at our end of year tradition, Founders Day.



END OF YEAR PRODUCTION
A huge congratulations to the children in Class 4 and 5 who produced a superb end 

of year production - School of Pop!


